
 

 

Daimler Trucks North America, LLC 

4747 N. Channel Avenue 

Portland OR 97217-7699 

Phone: 503-745-8000 

 

       
  

 

 

October 07, 2022 

 

Emily Smith 

Recall Analyst 

Department of Transportation 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., Washington, DC 20590 

Office: 202-366-1060 

Subject: Letter in-lieu of a Dealer Notification 

NHTSA SB No.  22V-339, 22V443, 22V456, 22V468 
Manufacturer number: FL932, FL941, FL943, FL945 

Ms. Smith, 

There will be no Dealer Notification for safety recall 22V-339, 22V443, 22V456, 22V468. 

DTNA has tracked all of the vehicles in this limited population and knows with certainty that none of the 

vehicles remain in the hands of a dealership.  Due to the limited population subject to the recall, DTNA 

will work with the lone customer to get the vehicles repaired.  Therefore, no dealership letter is needed 

in this unique case. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

Sincerely,  

 

 Sam Geser 

Sam Geser 
Manager, Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

Daimler Trucks North America 
Sam Geser 

Product Defect Investigation Engineering Manager 
Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

 

 


